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Joe Blythe <Joe@adamsandsmith.com>
Friday, January 15, 2010 6:41 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Stop changing the regulations of Forex currency trading. If you change the leverage amount I will seek other
investment opportunities. Why are you trying to kill this industry?

Best regards,

Joe Blythe
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